
VSI  Report   from the General  Chair 

August 24, 2012 

 

 VSI  coordinated  a   wonderful   ZONES   Long Course meet  in  Richmond, VA, from  

August 8th- 11th, 2012. The Poseidon parents did a  nice job hosting such a large meet at the  

CSAC  new  natatorium  in  Richmond. There was  a good showing of Virgnia  Officials, both on 

the Wet Deck and the Administrative side. 

 

 VSI  hosted  a top notch   ZONES  LC  Open  Water  event  at  Lake  Anna, on August  12th. 

Many  thanks to  Gordon Hair, Stephanie  Suhling, Leonard Phileport, and Jessica Simons for  

their diligence in putting this meet  together. 

 

 Swimposium  is  around the corner.  Please mark   your calendars, OFFICIALS,  for this  

one  day event.  Steven Phillips  and I are  coordinating  the Swimposium.  

 

 USA  National  Convention is in Greensboro, N.C. this year. A few more individual s  from  

VSI  are  going this year 

 

 Two   of  our   lead  Senior Officials,  Michael Downs and  Kim  S.,  were  selected to serve as  

officials at  Olympic   Trials. Congratulatoins, Michael and Kim ! 

 

 VSI  is  sending  two  officials, Freddie Persinger and  Michael Romanowski,to the Oct. 26 – 28th 

National  Officials  Workshop. 

 

 Lee Gibbs will be returning to the area, and  will  again  join  our  VSI  Disability  Committee. 

 

Respectfully  submitted, 

 

David V. Strider 

Gen. Chair  - Virginia  Swimming 

 

               



 

 


